
           
             
        Verizon Northwest Inc. 

 
1800 – 41st Street, WA0105RA 
P. O. Box 1003 
Everett, WA   98206-1003 

       Fax:  425-261-5262 
 
 
January 26, 2007 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
       Transportation Commission 
Chandler Plaza Building 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington   98504 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Subject:      CONTRACT NO. 1334ICB (Renewal) 
 
Verizon Northwest Inc. submits Contract No. 1334ICB, a renewal of a customer specific 
agreement to provide Analog CentraNet® Service with Feature Package 3000 for a term of 
thirty-six (36) months.  The customer is currently receiving this service under Contract No. 
1270ICB, effective 12/18/03 in Docket No. UT-031880 for a three year term.  CentraNet® 
Service provides local exchange access, interexchange access, intrasystem communication and 
features.   
 
The Company is utilizing a contract because the bundled station line with feature package rate is 
not available under the tariff. 
 
Verizon submits the documentation required in Section 5 of WAC 480-80-142 as an attachment 
to this filing.  Verizon considers the contract and all cost computations required under Section 5 
(b) of WAC 480-80-142 to be confidential and protected under the provisions of WAC 480-07-
160.  Verizon considers this cost documentation to also be protected under the exemption from 
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disclosure requirements per the Public Records Act, Chapter 42.17 RCW.  The cost 
documentation is marked "Confidential per WAC 480-07-160".  The company, for commercial 
reasons, may be harmed if this information is not considered confidential.   
 
The Company requests approval on less than required (LRN) notice with an effective date of 
February 16, 2007.  The LRN request is attached to this filing.  
 
Please contact Lin Fogg at (425) 261-6380, if you have questions regarding this filing. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
David S. Valdez 
Sr. Vice President - West 
Public Affairs, Policy and Communications 
 
DSV/lf 
 
Attachments 
(2006-394685) 
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